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A campus compliance evaluation was done for each campus and the 
results were shared with the council.  The district did well overall following 
our district wellness policy.  Only a few items were removed from the 
snacks sold at the cafeteria because they did not meet the Smart Snacks 
requirements. 
 
Ms. Brown requested that we do a survey and share the results with her so 
she could have some feedback on how the cafeteria is doing.  Middle 
school staff was selected for the survey. 
 
There is a company that distributes healthy information in letters that goes 
out to parents with fun games for kids.  The subscription would cost the 
district $349.00 for 9 issues.  The council discussed the issue and Ms. 
Brown offered to put healthy information/fun activities for students on the 
menu that goes out to parents and students.  She said that she was able to 
get the information for free and it would not cost the district.  The council 
decided to go that route. 
 
The last topic of discussion was health and wellness day for our students 
and staff.  We decided to do it again this year.  Suggestions were made for 
possible speakers depending on who was available and what days we had 
left on our calendar.  Kellie Kolodziej would reach out to individuals and 
make arrangements. 


